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March 25, 2020                         ACTION REQUIRED 
 
 
 
TO: Complex Area Superintendents 
 Principals 
 Teachers 
 Registrars 
 Student Services Coordinators (SSC) 
 
FROM: Dr. Christina M. Kishimoto 
  Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: 3rd Quarter Grades for School Year 2019-2020 
 
 
On March 15, 2020, the Hawaii State Department of Education (Department) extended its Spring 
Break for students until March 27, 2020.  Educators are using the extended student Spring Break 
to prepare for the implementation of remote enrichment opportunities to ensure continuity of 
learning. Continuity of learning provides continued learning opportunities to maintain or enrich 
what students learned prior to Spring Break. 
 
Third quarter grades and IEP Progress Reports are due Wednesday, April 1, 2020 at the end of the 
working day for teachers. From March 30 - April 30, 2020, educators will be working remotely to 
ensure continuity of learning, and students will be engaged in enrichment opportunities from 
home.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the Office of Curriculum and Instructional Design 
at (808) 305-9651 or via email at ocidhelp@k12.hi.us. 
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